Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs Hackett
Headteacher

Miss Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher

18th October 2024

## YEAR 3 TRIP TO LEICESTER HEBREW CONGREGATION SYNAGOGUE Wednesday 27th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have organised a trip for the Year 3 children to the Leicester Hebrew Congregation Synagogue on Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> November 2024. This trip will support our Religious Education learning around how festivals and family life shows what matters to Jewish people.

Children will be leaving school at 9:15am and will be returning to school at 12:00pm, depending on traffic. The children must wear school uniform. As the Synagogue is a charity-based organisation they suggest if at all possible that each child donates £2.00 in cash on the day of the trip. This can be handed into class teachers if you wish to do so, it is not compulsory.

The visit will cost £5.00 per pupil; which covers the cost of the bus. The school has no funds to subsidise this visit, and it can only take place providing all parents and carers are prepared to make this contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996. If we receive insufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the activity goes ahead or not. If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, please contact the school office.

If you wish your child to take part in this visit, please can you give your consent and pay for the trip on the school online payment system, ParentPay; the last date for payment is <u>Sunday 17<sup>th</sup> November</u>. If you require login details, or any information regarding the payment process, please contact the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Mee and Mrs Fox Year 3 Teachers

Jamee A. fox





















designated by

